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ENVIRONREN" 35, 501 £CTION
AGENCY
Ann Bosley _ .
Environmental Protection Agency 18 DEC 2006
PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,
County Wexford. -
14th December 2006
Re: Proposed Landﬁll at Tooman/Nevitt, North County Dublin,
‘ Dear Madam, ) |

The Board is of opinion that in the particular circumstances of this case it is appropriatein the
interests of justice to request you to make submissions or observations in relation to the
enclosed submission dated the 27th of November, 2006 received from the Department of
Environment, Heritage and Local Government.

Accordingly, you are requested to make, within three weeks beginnir&g‘\?n the date of this
letter, any submissions or observations that you may have in relatio to this enclosure. Any
submission in response to this letter should be received by the g@érﬁ not later than 5.30 p.m.
on 4th of January, 2007. If no submission or observationd¥ réceived before the end of the

period, the Board will proceed to determine the case withoutfisrther notice to you.
. « .
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Please quote the above case reference number in and}éﬁo@?%’r correspondence.
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Yours faithfully, <<0\®«\°’
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Siobhan White
Executive Officer

An Bord Pleanala

64 Srdid Muotlbhride,
Baile Atha Cliath 1.

Tel: (O1) 858 8100
LoCall: 1890 275 175
Fax: (01) 872 2684
Web.hup//www.pleanata.ic
email:bord@pleanala.ic

64 Marlborough Street.
Dublin’l.,
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27" November 2006

AN ROINN COHHSHAOIL. OIDHREACHTA AGUS RIALTAIS AITIUIL

OurRef:  DAU-DU-DF-G2006/318

County Secretary,
Fingal County Counc1l
County Hall,

Swords,

Co. Dublin.

Re:_  Ref. No. G2006/328 by Fingal County Council for proposed landfill site -at
Tooman/Nevitt, (“n Dublin.

A Chara,

We refer to the Council’s notification in relation to the above- -proposed development.
Outlined below are the archaeological recomr&endanons of the Department of the

Environment, Hentage and Local Govemmentw &

‘ o\

This Department has examined the @}élﬁeologlcal component of the Environmental

Impact Assessment by Margaret Go@?? and Co. Ltd., submitted in connection the above

proposed development. We concuy\gﬁ\h the m1t1gat10n proposals forwarded in the EIS.
é

Given the significance an@ggﬁ\?entlal significance of the sites to be avorded by the

development we make tlzq@ g owing additional recommendation:

' &Y

Should planning pe@sswn be granted for the development it is recommended that

conservation and nﬁnagement plans be completed for each of the sites that are to be

avoided by the development. Such plans should be submitted to this department for

agreement in advance of the commencement of construction work for the landfill site.

- Reason: - To ensure the eontmued preservatiorn (either in situ or by record) of places,

caves sites, features or other objectsi lof archaeological 1nterest

m :

o Kmdly forward a copy of your decision to the following address as soon as it issues: .

i |

. The!Mainager

| Development Application Unit,

| The IDepartment of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government,
Dun Sceme Harcourt Lane, Dublin 2.

In addition, please acknowledge receipt of this letter and forward the relevant rece1pt to
the address above :

- - AN BORD PLEANALA
Mise le meas,l ’ _ TIME BY

DQS& l - 13 DEC 2006
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Proinsias De Batum ,
Development Mpphcatxons Unit

Wehsire: wanw anvienn is. b iBipéan,d09% Ashehiesdits: 20:/54\?:96



